
 

 

Castlewood CONNECTION  

March 2022 

Castlewood HOA Blood Drive 

 March 26, 2022 

 9:00 to 4:00 

Castlewood Clubhouse  

 Sign up today. You can save a life!  

Details inside 
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Spring Community Wide 

Garage Sale  

April 23 

April 30  
 Homeowners set their own hours for their individual 

garage sales.  The HOA will place a sign at the main  

entrance of the community.   

 





 

Castlewood HOA First Ever Blood Drive 

 

There is a critical need in North Texas and across the state for blood donations. Your donation 
could save a life.  

Please consider donating blood and helping others in the community.  For questions regarding donor eligibility 

please contact Carter Blood Care directly at 817-412-5603 or visit their website at                                                                        

https://www.carterbloodcare.org/education-center/donation-eligibility/. If you meet the criteria to donate,           

Covid-19 vaccination status is not a factor. Both those who are and are not vaccinated can donate blood. Kids as 

young as 16 are also eligible to donate with parental consent. For general questions please contact the             

Community Manager, Jennifer Hansen, who is serving as the drive coordinator at jhansen@spectrumam.com or at               

972-317-2457.  

To sign up visit www.castlewoodhoa.com, the link to sign up is on the homepage!  

 

Residents who donate blood will be entered in a raffle to win gift cards, discounted services, and promotional 

items from our generous sponsors. Carter Blood Care is providing each donor with a water bottle as a thank you 

and Melody Orrantia, Castlewood resident and realtor worked with Tiff’s Treats to secure cookies and a fun photo     

opportunity after you complete your donation.  

 

The Donation Process: What to Expect 

 

 

• Watch your email for reminders and a link to a Quick Screen that must be     

completed prior to donation.  

• The day of your scheduled donation be sure to drink plenty of water and eat a 

well balanced meal 2 hours before you arrive (if possible).  

• Arrive at the clubhouse about 10 minutes prior to your scheduled  time slot.      

Remember to bring a photo ID.  

• Sign in with the community manager when you arrive.  

• Once you have signed in and are with the phlebotomist, the donation process 

takes about 10 minutes.  

• Snacks and beverages will be provided in the recovery area where you will            

remain for approximately 15 minutes.  

• Donors will receive a water bottle from Carter Blood Care, a cookie from Tiff’s 

Treats, a fun photo op to post on your social media, and be entered to win a     

variety of gift cards, merchandise, and discounted services from our sponsors! 

 

Most importantly, you can leave that day knowing you have helped the community 

and your neighbors!  

 

 

Thank you!  

 

Blood Drive 

Sponsors  

 

 

 

The raffle will take 

place the week of March 

28. The community       

manager will contact 

winners.  

https://www.carterbloodcare.org/education-center/donation-eligibility/
mailto:jhansen@spectrumam.com


Thank you to these Castlewood Blood Drive Sponsors  

972-584-1641 
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Castlewood CONNECTION 

CASTLEWOOD HOMEOWERS ASSOCIATION 

3420 FAIRFILED LANE 

HIGHLAND VILLAGE, TX 75077 

 

Castlewood Class of 2022 

The May issue of the Castlewood Connection will feature graduating seniors living in Castlewood. To 

have your senior included in this special color edition of the community newsletter, please email a 

short bio and picture to the community manager at jhansen@spectrumam.com. The bio and 

photo will be formatted to fit the newsletter including font type, size, and color.  

 

• All submissions MUST be received by April 15, 2022 at 10:00 am to be included. 

• Be sure you receive a conformation email from the community manager that your information was 

received, if not please reach out by phone at 972-317-2457. If you do not receive a               

confirmation email, your email was not received and will 

not be included.  

• Entries should include the first and last name of the graduate, 

achievements, and/or plans for the future. Well wishes from the 

family are also welcome.  

 


